From: serena lemoine <serenalemoinel@gmail.com>

Sent: March-31-14 11:41 PM
To: Office
Subject: Bill 37

I am a registered nurse and have worked with capital health for 8 years. I have seen the very real issues of
patient safety due to one nurse being responsible for too many patients.....why is no one listening?? I see it
happening and so do my coworkers.....this is real. Now this bill 37......its heavy handed and a slap in the face.
We are screaming and no one is listening.....this bill is not going to protect nova scotians, WE are trying to
protect them by holding capital health accountable and this bill stops us from doing that. We know what we are
talking about because we see it everyday.Shame on the ones who vote to have this passed and that ignore those
who know the true condition of the health care system. ...

Serena Lemoine RN



